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April 16, 2020 

 

 
Federal Communication Commission  

Office of Engineering and Technology  

Equipment Authorization and Evaluation Division  

7345 Oakland Mills Road  

Columbia, Maryland 21046  

 

Subject: Anti-Drug Abuse Attestation  

 

Gentlemen:  

 

Please accept this letter as an attestation on behalf of Dell Inc. that to the best of our knowledge, 

information and belief, no party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), including our 

officers, directors, or persons holding 5% or more of outstanding stock or shares, voting or non-

voting, have been denied federal benefits, including FCC benefits, under Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug 

Abuse Act of 1998.21 U.S.C. 862. 

 

This attestation shall be sent along with application when filing with the FCC Certification 

Division and is valid until further written notice from the applicant. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 512-

728-5508 or 512-619-7976. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Don Bobo 

Dell Inc. FRN: 0008359580 


